
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Good afternoon, this will be my final News and Views for this academic year and as we welcome new Year 7 

students in September we also say goodbye to our Year 11 and Year 13 students.  Whilst some of our Year 

11s will be returning to sixth form, others will be venturing off to college and universities.  We wish all the leavers 

good luck and the very best for the future.   

As students break up today for the summer it is prudent that we need to be cautious of how much time our 

young people are spending online whether it is gaming or socialising.  Mrs Wilson has put together some useful 

links which will be sent out in a letter today.    

This week’s News and Views we share with you the Year 11 and Year 13 Summer Balls that took place a few 

weeks ago, thank you to all the staff who helped organise the events.  Finally, I would like to a say a huge thank 

you and well done to all our students and staff for their hard work and commitment this year.  Have a fantastic 

summer and look forward to seeing you all in September. 

 

 18 July 2022 

Headteacher’s Comment 

Year 11 Summer Ball  

Traditional Values          Learning for the Future          Outstanding Personal Achievement 

Last week the YR11s and YR13s finished their time at St Martin’s in style.    

Year 11 had a fabulous prom at Boreham House to celebrate a difficult and hard working 5 years.  The students 

conduct was impeccable and it was great to see so many students enjoying themselves, all together for one 

last time.  

Mr Smith  
Director of KS4 & Assistant Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

  

  
  

  
 

 



 

Heading 2 

 

Year 13s final time together at the Ivy Hill Hotel consisted of music, 360 video booth, delicious buffet and 

a chocolate fountain.  Students danced the night away and celebrated their hard work of 7 years with a 

fantastic send off.  

Mrs Page 
Head of Year 12 & 13 
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 


